
STAKEHOLDERS FROM 
THE CANADIAN PORK  
INDUSTRY ARE COMING 
TOGETHER TO PREVENT 
ASF FROM AFFECTING  
THE CANADIAN PIG HERD

COLLABORATION IS KEY!

AFRICAN  
SWINE  
FEVER
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INFORMING PORK PRODUCERS, SMALL-SCALE 
PRODUCERS AND PET OWNERS ABOUT THE 
THREAT OF AFRICAN SWINE FEVER 

 Series of informational documents

 Participation in provincial information sessions 

 Outreach on social media

 Section of CPC website dedicated to ASF 

ACTIONS TO MINIMIZE THE RISKS  
OF ASF INFECTING THE HOG HERD

 Hazard-specific plan for African swine fever 

 Risk assessment of imported feed ingredients

 Testing

 Sharing outbreak information in other countries 

OUTBREAK MITIGATION PREPAREDNESS

 Exercise on zoning in case of an outbreak 

 Tabletop exercises 

 Discussions to address wild pigs in Canada

COLLABORATION WITH VETERINARY  
COMMUNITY, IN CANADA AND ABROAD

 Information sessions on disease recognition 

 Raising awareness among veterinarians

FIND OUT MORE: 

WWW.CPC-CCP.COM/AFRICAN-SWINE-FEVER

The Canadian Pork Council is privileged to work 
with multiple partners to prevent African Swine 
Fever from infecting the Canadian pig herd: 

•	 Provincial pork organizations

•	 Canadian Food Inspection Agency

•	 Canadian Border Services

•	 Animal Nutrition Association of Canada

•	 Animal and Plant Health Inspection 
Service (US)

•	 Deans of the faculties of veterinary 
medicine

•	 Canadian Veterinary Medical Association

•	 Community for Emerging and Zoonotic 
Disease

•	 Canadian Association of Swine 
Veterinarians

•	 National Pork Producers Council (US)

•	 Swine Health Information Center (US)


